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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors held a special meeting on Monday, April 19th 
via Zoom. 
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items on an emergency and temporary basis due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 

-Voted to deny eligibility for students at Wingate HS to participate in athletics at their home attendance 
zone school based on a request made by the Navajo Nation 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to implement sanctions for violations of COVID Safe Practices 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to limit Out-of-Season coaching to small group workouts until Memorial 
Day Weekend 

 
Executive Director Sally Marquez presented a discussion item pertaining to Summer Camps/Workouts. 

 

The next regular NMAA Board of Directors’ meeting is scheduled for June 2, 2021.      


